
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Calm Corner  

Pupils have found our recently updated Calm Corner very relaxing and 

have been utilising this area to help with regulation. They have enjoyed the 

range of sensory items on offer; and some pupils have their own calm tray 

which can be used to store their chosen sensory items/objects brought in 

from home.  

Pupils who regularly use Learning Support during social times have also 

enjoyed spending time in this area, playing games and socialising with a 

small group of peers.  

Attitude to Learning Superstars 
From our reviews of the October ATL 
reports, the following pupils have 
been working superbly receiving 
‘determined’ in 3+ subjects: 
 
Year 7 
Tianny and Ruth 
Year 8 
Ebony 
Year 9 
Maia, Evie, Lewis and Elina 
Year 10 
Billy, Georgia, Daisy and Zach 
Year 11 
Sam, Joel and Elise 
 
During the first few weeks in January, 
Miss Rose will be reviewing the newly 
released reports and updating action 
plans.  
 
 

Pets as Therapy 

Every fortnight our Pets as Therapy Dog, Jinny, 

and her owner Leah spend a morning in Learning 

Support conducting some intervention with 

selected pupils.  

We would like to thank Jinny and her owner, Leah 

for all of the time they have given to our 

wonderful pupils throughout 2022 and wish them 

both a very happy Christmas and New Year. We 

look forward to seeing them again in the new 

year.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 

continued support. I look forward to continuing working 

collaboratively next year to ensure your child receives the support 

they need in order to grow and flourish.  

I hope you have a wonderful Christmas, manage to rest and take some 

time to do the things you enjoy. Here’s to a happy and healthy 2023!  

Miss Rose (SENDCo) 

jrose@ridgewood.dudley.sch.uk   
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